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Dear Tony,  
 
Thank you for the petition presented to the London Assembly (Plenary) Meeting on 5 November 
about the three linked development applications for the redevelopment of the Stag Brewery. 
 
I can advise that Application C (Reference: GLA 4172b) concerning works to ‘Chalkers Corner’ 
Junction has recently been withdrawn by the applicant. A representation hearing has not yet been 
confirmed for the two remaining called in applications (Reference: GLA 4172 & GLA 4172a), so it 
will not be possible for me to participate in any discussions that are related to this decision so as 
not to prejudice my consideration of the case. 
 
Matters raised in the petition will be considered alongside other public consultation responses in 
the assessment of the application at a future hearing. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London                     

 

Tony Arbour AM 
tony.arbour@london.gov.uk  

Our ref: MGLA121120-9920 
 
Date: 21 December 2020 
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